
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Request – 3608 

 
I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information 
Act: 
 

1. Does the ENT (Ear, Nose and Throat) department currently use an insourcing 
service? An example of this would be using resources (people) from an external 
provider to use your facilities out of hours (evenings and weekends) to support 
waiting lists. 
Yes  
 

2. If yes, could you please provide the name of the provider(s) for the insourcing or 
outsourcing service? 
Insourcing – Aural Microsuction – Norfolk Deaf Association 

 


